## NCC Connection 8/07/25

Good evening, Church Family.

What kind of blueberry muffin have you been this week? Grandma's secret recipe, or just a "meh" version of it. James chapter 2 reminds us to not show favoritism. "In a culture that judges based on affluence, appearance, ancestry or achievement, the best way to reflect an all welcoming God is to be all welcoming." Christ is our example – let's all follow Him.

Here are a few things going on this week:

- Be praying for Pastor Jamin as he leads the Axis Backyard Mission Trip, right here in our community this entire week. They have been busy cleaning, helping meet practical needs of our church family, serving the village of Malcolm, serving at the People's City Mission... See the pictures below to see what they have been up to.
- · Reminder: August is here; Sunday school classes are being offered for all ages. It's a great time to get plugged into a Sunday School class. See the back of the bulletin or the visit the website for a list of classes and where they meet.
- This Sunday we welcome Tyce Jensen, President of our Berean Fellowship of Churches to our pulpit. Tyce became our fellowship President one year ago. He and his wife Bethany recently moved to Lincoln after serving as the Lead Pastor for the Berean Bible Church in Broken Bow for over ten years.

A New Members Class has been scheduled for Tuesday evening August 26th at 7:00pm. If you have been thinking about membership, plan to attend. Visit the website for more details at northwestcommunity.org.

Blessings on your week!

Dustin, Dan S., Lonnie, and Dan J.

See the updated preaching schedule through early October below:

August 10 Tyce Jensen (President – BFC)

August 17 Tom Remple
August 24 Heath Kramer
August 31 Robert Hayden

September 7, 14, 21 and 28th A series by Dr. Kerry Dinkins

October 5 Missions Sunday

